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Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School

24 London Road

Chipping Norton

Oxon OX7 5AX

                                                              ( 01608 643487

                                                                              office.3420@holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk
Headteacher:
Mrs Lorna Buchanan BA
25th November 2013
Dear Parents / Carers

HOLY TRINITY AND ACADEMIES

You may recall that I wrote to you on 17th September to let you know that the Governors of Holy Trinity School had taken the decision to explore converting to academy status, and the purpose of this letter is to bring you up to date with where we are now, and specifically to invite you to participate in the consultation process.

The present position is that we are in active discussions with Blessed George Napier Secondary School and St Josephs Primary School, both in Banbury, with a view to forming a multi academy cluster (MAC) in accordance with the model determined by the Archdiocese of Birmingham. The present proposal is that the MAC will come into operation on 1 July 2014, and will be known (subject to official approval) as the Pope Francis Academy of Catholic Schools. There will be three schools participating in the MAC initially, and it is possible that others schools might join at a later date.

I attach two papers with this letter that I hope you will read. The first is an appendix to the Governors’ meeting held on 16th September, when the decision was taken, which sets out the rationale behind it; and the second is entitled “Parent Consultation” which gives a brief synopsis in Q and A form of many of the practical consequences. It also includes a flow chart of the process, and I can confirm that those set out on the first page have been completed, and we have now reached the consultation phase.

In order to provide a forum for consultation, we propose to hold a Q and A session in the school at 6.30 p.m. on Monday 2nd December when Mrs Buchanan, I, and a number of other governors hope to be able to answer such questions as you may have. If you are unable to come, I invite you to let me know, through the school office, any question to which you would like an answer. 

I do hope that as many of you as possible are able to come, because in addition to our statutory duty to consult you, the Governors would very much like to have your support in this development which we firmly believe is in the best interests of all pupils, present and future; Holy Trinity School; and also the Catholic education system as a whole.

Yours sincerely
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Julian Mathias

Chair of Governors

